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Class News 

Please note that every week this will be the box containing important information about class events and 
reminders. 

The children have worked hard this week and continue to impress us with their commitment to learning! 
 
Thank you for attending our parent/teacher consultation meetings this week. It’s a lovely opportunity for us to share the children’s work 
with you. 
 
Next Friday 20th October, to conclude our work on Old and New Toys in History, please could you give your child an old toy to bring to school 
for the day. If it could a toy their grandparents played with that would be fabulous, or a toy that you played with as a child, we’d greatly 
appreciate it. It will give us the opportunity to teach the children about comparing old and new toys by using real artefacts. Please be assured 
the toys will be returned at the end of the day. 

 
Harvest Mass 
Thank you to the families who were able to donate to our Harvest Thanksgiving Mass. 
We appreciate your generosity and wish to thank our Year 5 and 6 children who, as part of our Mini Vinnies group, kindly collected and 
displayed the produce in preparation to deliver it to The Weymouth Foodbank. 
 
We continue to thank you to those of you who have accessed Times Table Rockstars and our Oxford Reading Owl Reading Books. Please 
remember that your child’s passwords for these platforms are stuck in their reading record books.  To go to Times Table Rockstars, the link 
is: 
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student 
Please note the school’s postcode is : DT40RH . 
To go to Oxford reading Owl,the link is: 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk 
Please note that as well as providing an online book for your child, a quiz is also assigned to help develop your child’s comprehension skills. 
 
A game to share this week: 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/subtraction/subtraction-to-10 
The children have really enjoyed playing this one in class! 
In Relationships and Health Education next week, the children will continue to learn that we are created individually by God and that we 
can give thanks to God in different ways.  

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x 
over the week. 
Please remember to 
write in their reading 
journals so we can count 
their reads. 
Remember that in their 

daily phonics lessons the 

children participate in 

reading activities. 

As detailed above, you  have access to times table 
rockstars. 
Have fun working on counting in 10s and the 10 times 
table. 
To help your child with the games online, when children 
are presented with 2X10 for example, you could ask your 
child to count in 10s, perhaps presenting them with 2 
wooden blocks or drawing 2 long lines to represent 10. 
The children are very experienced in counting in 10s. 

Have fun. 

The children who have purple RWI 

reading books have continued 

learning the Set 3 Sounds detailed 

overleaf. Please revisit all Set 2 

sounds and the Set 3 sounds if your 

child has a purple, orange or yellow 

RWI book. If your child has a green 

RWI book please continue to focus on 

the Set 2 sounds. Thank you. 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/subtraction/subtraction-to-10
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